
PARISH COUNCIL NEWS 

Earlier this year a dedicated team of volunteers, with the financial support of 

Shropshire Community Council, produced the Myddle and Broughton Parish 

Community Led Plan.  The Plan, which has raised many issues and concerns, 

has been widely distributed in the community and it is the intention of the 

Parish council to keep you up to date with the progress of dealing with those 

issues, with articles in the Messenger and regular updates on the Council’s web 

site. 

We are pleased to report that the Parish Council and Shropshire Council have 

both adopted the report in its entirety and individual Parish Councillors, under 

the leadership of Bob Jeffrey the Chairman, have agreed to oversee various 

sections of the plan. These include Housing and Building Development; Traffic 

and Road Safety; Community Activities; Services; the Environment and 

Business Development. If you have any comments or concerns about any of 

these activities or want more information, please let the Parish Clerk know and 

he will pass the details on to the relevant Councillors. 

Already the Council has produced a policy for housing development over the 

next fifteen years and this has been accepted by Shropshire Council and 

included in its development plans. Details of this are available on the web site 

www.myddleandbroughton-pc.gov.uk or can be obtained from the Clerk.   

A forthcoming edition of the Messenger will include details of all the Clubs and 

Societies in the Parish; pressure is being put on the relevant bodies to obtain 

faster broadband and efforts are being made to deal with concerns and 

dangers related to the speed, volume and the size of vehicles travelling on the 

Parish roads. 

Council Members accept that this is a huge opportunity to make a visible 

difference in the community and will do their utmost to deal with the 

recommendations highlighted in the Plan. 

Contact with the Council can be made through Jack Wilson, the Parish Clerk by 

letter to 6, Primrose Drive, Sutton Park, Shrewsbury, SY3 TP; by telephone on 

01743 236810 or by email to myddlebroughtonclerk@tiscali.co.uk 
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